
Established 1953

• Irrigation Design & Installation

• Drainage Systems

2040 Lehigh Avenue
Glenview, IL 60025

Telephone 708.724.8660
Fax 708.724.8659

CALL TODAY!!

(608) 836-7041

Lee Bruce

Pond Cleaning
Pond Lining
New Ponds
Cart Paths

Trap Sand Replacement
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HALLORAN &
YAUCH, INC.
IRRIGATION
SYSTEMS

New Construction
Remodelling
Irrigation
Drainage
Feature Shaping

Construction Services
to the Golf Industry

Your source for Golf Course Construction,
Reconstruction & Improvement.

You have the Projects, Ideas & Needs.
We have the Experience & Equipment to

Do the jOb RIGHT the FIRST time!

Directors Column
by Kevin Czerkies

The October M.A.G.C.S.
meeting will mark the last golf
event that I will serve as chair-
man of the golf committee.
I've enjoyed the last two years
as golf chairman, but I've
discovered that it is truely a
demanding job.

The M.A.G.C.S. runs six
golf meetings annually. It is
virtually impossible for the golf
committee to come up with
events that are going to please the entire field. Many
members prefer team type events, whereas others prefer
to play their own ball.

The pre-registration and pre-payment policy is working
quite well, but problems still exist. Many golfers wait un-
til the last. week to sign up, thus not only missing the
registration deadline, but causing me to make an average
of 15 phone calls per golf event. Some of the reasons that
I have to make these calls are only three players of the
foursome sent their money in, or one guy is signed up with
two different groups. Only once that I recall did someone
call me to say "hey, I signed up to play with so and so,
and now he can't make it." Other problems occur when
someone comes up to the registration table to check in
and I don't have their name on the list that I received from
the M.A.G.C.S. office.

The annual tournament may someday become a 36 hole
event for those in the championship flight. The M.A.G.
C.S. champion does receive an invitation to participate
in the Illinois Open. It is to our advantage to produce the
best possible player to represent the Golf Course
Superintendents.

It is only fitting that I end my duties as Golf Chairman
by hosting the event. It will be the Annual College Cham-
pionshipj2-man scramble on October 12. This event is
always lots of fun, however, there may be a misconcep-
tion that a member has to be a college graduate to par-
ticipate. This is not true at all. In fact, only half the field
last year competed for the College Championship. Prizes
are awarded to the 2-man scramble teams. The College
Championship winner gets their name on a trophy and
bragging rights for a year.

I'm looking forward to October 12 because the last time
Sportsmans hosted a meeting was June, 1989. Many im-
provements have taken place since then. Like most golf
courses, this summer has taken its' toll on my turf, but
hopefully we'll be in good shape for the outing. Hope to
see you there!

MANUFACTURERS REP. WANTED
National turf supplier seeking qualified sales
manager for northern Illinois territory. Responsible
for sales of premium fertilizer, control products and
seed. Experience preferred. Send resume ASAP to:

Lebanon Turf Products
7791 Lynn's Lane
Parkville, MO 64152

• Pump Station Work & Consultation

• Irrigation Pipe & Supplies
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